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THE 43rd SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON THE BAHAMAS, 3 MAY 2023 

Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates the Bahamas for the comprehensive national report. 
We acknowledge the positive developments attained since the previous Universal Periodic Review including the ratification of international instruments.
We appreciate the efforts by the Government in climate change mitigation and adaptation. We also note the deliberate interventions by the Government to eradicate poverty.  

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend the Government of the Bahamas to intensify efforts to increase access to health facilities.
The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of the Bahamas a successful Review session.

I thank you.                                                  
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